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July 1, 2009 
 
 
 
TO:  Board Members 
 
FROM:  Bernal Baca, Chair 
  Executive Committee Elections 
 
SUBJECT:    Nominations and Election Process 
 
At the July 17 meeting, the One Year Liaison position to the Executive Committee will 
be open for election. Currently this position is vacant due to the resignation of Steve 
Floyd from the Board. 
 
I am now calling for nominations for this position. Final nominations will be called the 
morning of Friday, July 17. Ballots will be provided before lunch on Friday, July 17 and 
the results will be announced after lunch. Board members may nominate themselves or 
someone else; however, before nominating Board members, please check with them 
first to determine if they are willing to run. Please send nominations to me at 
bbaca@aftwa.org. The new officer’s responsibilities will take effect at the end of the July 
meeting.  
 
As you know we are fortunate to have a very good, hard working Executive Committee 
that donates many hours on our behalf. I know all of us are most appreciative of their 
efforts. 
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